




































































MEMO AUrora
Goulburn Hospital Sub Acute Unit

To: Dianne James, Goulburn Mulwaree Council
Cc: Malcolm Hughes, SCA

From: Brian Geddes

Date: 15 February 2012

Re: DA No DAVW174\1112, Goutburn Base Hospital

Further to the recent correspondence regarding the Sydney Drinking Water Catchment SEPP
for the above we wish to resubmit the MUSIC model based on reuse of the stormwater for
irrigation and toilet flushing within the new unit.

The new model meets the criteria requirements of the SCA and request approval to proceed
with the new arrangement within the development.

The reason for the change is that the client does not see the irrigation of the site around the

helipad as an appropriate usage of the stormwater collection and has accepted that reuse for
toilet flushing can be achieved without their earlier concerns of discolouring to the pans.

We hope this is acceptable and approval of the DA application can proceed.

Regards

Brian Geddes
Aurora Projects
0416 191 386
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